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Tuesday, 4 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

I am pleased to say that Ofsted have now quality assured the two reports from our recent twin 

inspections.  

You can find a copy of the reports by clicking the links below:  

South Harringay Infant School 

South Harringay Junior School  

We are very proud of both reports. They are a testimony to the hard work and dedication of our 

staff.  

We thank all of you who contributed to the inspection process through feedback to the inspectors; 

they were impressed with the overwhelmingly positive view point of our parents and carers.   

Regardless of Ofsted outcomes, our school is always seeking to innovate in order to provide an 

exceptional experience for all of our children. Our desire to improve ran seamlessly from the day 

the  inspectors left and will continue until they next visit us (a good four years into the future).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/10240369-South-Harringay-Infant-School-Final-PDF.pdf
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/10268024-south-harringay-junior-school-102110-final-pdf/

